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My husband and I OPPOSE this bill SB348. Instead of a study, how about actively 

supporting our police, and actually prosecuting criminals? There are already sufficient 

statistics available, and we, the taxpayer, should  not assume the cost of any study 

that works to remove or limit the 2nd Amendment Rights of Oregonians. The current 

Legislative body already has multiple bills regarding firearms on the books for this 

year, all of which appear to restrict or limit legal firearm owners and/or violate our 2nd 

Amendment Rights. Oppose this bill and STOP THE ASSAULT ON OUR 2ND 

AMENDMENT RIGHTS. 

Concerning another bill before the Oregon Legislature:  Since our law enforcement 

has been down-sized and now quite limited, we need to have legal citizens with 

concealed carry permits allowed to carry even in public buildings where there have 

been "no carry" laws or notices in place because the nefarious characters who plan 

to do harm will not obey laws or notices anyway and the law abiding citizen who has 

his/her concealed carry permit will be a deterrent to the one bent on doing harm.  

PLEASE SUPPORT the Second Amendment for law abiding citizens!  


